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Comments: I believe this proposal is not in the best interest of the hiking community and that the Payette

National Forest should consider an additional alternative in this project that designates all trails in this area as

non-motorized.  The voices of those interested in preservation of our beautiful wild spaces must be heard, above

the screaming engines of ATV and dirt bike riders set on destroying our outdoors. Motorized traffic and the

accompanying irresponsible driving, trash, and environmental destruction makes even hiking dangerous in

confined trail spaces.  Please ban all motorized traffic in Rapid River Travel Management area.

 


